
 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Ellicott Town Council will conduct a PUBLIC 

HEARING on Monday, April 15, 2019 at 6:00 PM at the Ellicott Administration Building, 215 

South Work Street, Falconer, New York regarding the proposed sale of property on Merlin Ave. 

in the Town of Ellicott.  Said property is described on the Chautauqua County tax map as parcel 

#386.07-7-60. 

 

Dated: March 27, 2019 

 

Michael C. Erlandson 

Town Clerk 

   

 
 


